

Staff Report to the North Ogden City Council

SYNOPSIS

Description: The Council wanted to review a draft version of the propose newsletter. This

discussion will look at a rough draft version of the newsletter so the council can provide feedback for an official version of the newsletter to go out in

October with the utility bills.

Date: August 29, 2024

STAFF INFORMATION

Jon Call

jcall@nogden.org 801-737-9846

QUESTION FOR COUNCIL

What additional types of information does the council want included in the newsletter?

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends we approve a newsletter format to start distribution with the October utility bills.

DISCUSSION

Staff will bring some examples of the type of newsletter content being proposed to be started in October. Suggestions on topics and reoccurring sections would be appreciated from the council and public.